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Report for Students Exchange Program
Department of Commerce in association with A.V.V.M Sri Pushpam College (Autonomous) organised a Students Exchange Programme from 29.01.2023 to 02.02.2023 in Multimedia hall. More than 32 students and 2 staff participated in the programme.  Student exchange programmes enable students to study varied knowledge from partner institutions. For many students, the prospect of studying in different institutions is both exciting and terrifying. You will, however, be sure to experience a brand new culture, meet new people and grow as a person. The programme was felicitated by our secretary Fr Sam F Mathew and principal Dr. M.EdwinGnanadhas. The student exchange program was indeed beneficial for the students in terms of acquiring new skills and knowledge.

